

THE CORY FAMILY

December 8, 1986

Dear Cory/Corey/Corry/Corrie family member - - -

This letter comes to you to inform you that there is now forming a NATIONAL CORY FAMILY SOCIETY.

Our plans are to nationally assist all persons interested in tracing their Cory family roots or preserving the family heritage. We also hope to assist any and all Cory family members, with whatever spelling of the name, in their quest to race their individual family tree back as far as possible in history. It is our desire to also have an historical depository for much if not all of the Cory family data, at least in copied form, so one can do their own research.

We plan now to have yearly, if not more often, Cory Family Newsletter, which will include an Inquiry Page, that will assist in Cory family members being in contact with one another.

We feel that we can do all of the above for the modest membership fee of only \$5.00 per person per year, or \$7.00 per family. This will entitle you to receive the Cory Family Newsletter, too.

If YOU are interested in receiving the Cory Newsletter, and joining in the preservation of the Cory family heritage, and tracing your own family roots, please fill in the membership form below, and send it in along with your check to our National Membership Chairperson, Mrs. Gladys Hum.

If you know of any other Cory family members who might be interested in the Society and receiving the Newsletter, please send us their names and addresses, too.

Cordially yours,

Mr. Mark Hester, President, Cory Family Society Rev. Jack R. Cory, Vice-President, Cory Family Society

CORY FAMILY MEMBERSHIP FORM

NAMES:						
ADDRESS:				PHONE:	PHONE:	
Corv				above form, include your check, made out to send it to Mrs. Gladys Hum. 1813 7th Avenue.		

Cory Family Society, and send it to Mrs. Gladys Hum, 1813 7th Avenue, Beaver Falls, Pennsylvania 15010 THANK YOU SO MUCH!!